
 
 

 

Circular No. SGS2023-24 Circular No.0039      

            

         Date: 21/03/2024 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Namaskar! 
 
We are delighted to acknowledge the progress of our students as they continue their 
educational journey with us. We extend our invite for the "PRATIBIMB" for 
classes Pre-Nursery -VIII, wherein your child's class teacher will apprise you of your 
child's progress. The timings for the same are from 9 am till 12 pm on 23rd 
March'24. 
 
Furthermore, we are excited to inform you that our "BUDPRENEURS" have acquired 
entrepreneurship skills this year and they are prepared to demonstrate their abilities 
through various stalls that will be set up during the "PRATIBIMB". We kindly request 
you to support and encourage our young learners by making purchases at these 
stalls. Please remember to bring cash for the transactions. The funds collected will be 
distributed exclusively among these children. 
 
Note: The uniform and book distribution for the next session will also take place 
on 23rd March'24 from 9 am till 4 pm. The new session from Grades 1 to 9 will 
commence from 1st April’24 and for Pre-Primary from 3rd April’24. 
 
 
Regards 
Team SGS 
 

 


